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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the decision of Bolivia to make the United
Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples national law and to
include it in the Constitution approved by the Constituent Assembly. The Forum
expresses its support for Bolivia’s implementation of the Declaration through
national laws and other means that lead towards the restitution of lands and
territories to the indigenous peoples of eastern Bolivia. The Forum encourages
Ecuador and Nepal to give due consideration to the United Nations Declaration on
the Rights of Indigenous Peoples in their current constitutional processes.
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